
Dates for your diary

Thursday 17th July - Last Day of Term
Friday 18th July - Family Picnic at 

Shephalbury Park 11-1pm
Thursday 4th Sept - Preschool Returns

A full list of dates can be found on our website 
Term Dates | playhousepreschool

Playhouse Pre-School Newsletter
July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the end of the summer 
term, we can hardly believe how quickly 
this year has flown by! The children have 
made so much progress and we are 
incredibly proud of each and every one of 
them. 

We’ve been busy helping our school 
leavers prepare for their exciting next 
steps. Good luck to all our children moving 
on - we will miss you very much!

We wish you all a relaxing and sunny 
summer break!
Playhouse Preschool

Follow us on Facebook 
and Instagram

Important Sun Cream Reminder

Please ensure that your child comes to 
preschool wearing a high-factor, all-day 
sun cream applied before arrival.

We spend a lot of time outdoors exploring 
nature. To keep everyone safe in the sun, 
we ask that all children come prepared 
with sun cream already applied.

Spare clothing

With all the water play, messy fun, and 
toileting accidents that can happen at 
preschool, please ensure your child has 
lots of spare clothing in their bag each day.

If your child has borrowed any spare 
clothing from preschool, we kindly ask that 
you return these items as soon as possible 
so they are available for others when 
needed. Thank you!

Staff News

We’d like to let you know that Laura will be 
leaving her regular role at the end of term, 
but we’re pleased she will continue to 
support us as bank staff from September.

Family Picnic

Everyone is invited to join staff at 
Shephalbury Park on Friday 18th July 
11-1pm to celebrate the end of the school 
year. Don’t forget your picnic and picnic 
blanket. Hopefully, the sun will be shining!

Lost Property

Please check our lost property box before 
the end of term. 

Cookery Corner

This half term, we have had lots of fun 
making fruit crumble and jam tarts. We 
hope the children enjoyed eating them at 
home. 

https://www.playhousepreschoolbroadwater.com/copy-of-a-z-of-information

